
McGill University
MONTREAL

faculty of law

Dec ©Tiber 14 th, 1989.

The Principal,

IvIcGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

I regret to say that it

had never occurred to me to look into the

acknowledgment of scholarships. In future 

I shall take this up with successful candi­

dates . I presume that the acknowledgment 

would be in order only where the original 

donor is living, or should some communication

be made to the estate ?

Yours sincerely,

P. U. Corbett.


